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Mr Hugh O’Brien 
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Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve   
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
Fax 
5974 3634 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.00pm   
Monday - Friday 
 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
 
 
 
 
PSW Mornington Uniform Shop 
Mon - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturdays 10am - 1pm  
1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  23 April 2020 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Remote Learning - Thank you everyone so much for your magnificent work as we all adjust to 
remote learning.  Timing of the Premier’s announcement and Good Friday and Easter        
Monday prior to starting remote learning last Wednesday meant a relatively short lead in 
time and we appreciate your effort, commitment and the time you are taking with your     
children in their learning.   We know it has been a lot of information to take on.  We hope 
that everyone is starting to settle in to a routine and it is becoming just a little easier. A     
reminder to contact your child’s teacher for assistance if required.  
 
Transition - Even though it is relatively early in the school year, Year 6 to Year 7 transition 
information has been distributed to parents with decisions to be made about secondary 
school for 2021. This year the process requires online submission of the form.  Please contact 
the school if you have any questions.  
 
This term is also when we commence our enrolment process for 2021 Preps.  More             
information will be coming later in the term.    
 
For both Year 6 to Year 7 and Prep transition schools are currently unable to conduct on site 
information nights and so schools will be looking at different methods and timing of           
information.  
 
ANZAC Day - This Saturday 25th April is ANZAC Day and again will 
be different this year with restrictions on ceremonies. There will 
be information via the media as to ways of remembering and  
acknowledging the sacrifice of those who died in the Gallipoli 
campaign in 1915 and in wars and conflicts since.  It is also an  
opportunity to reflect on the many different meanings of war. 
Parents should consider discussing ANZAC Day with the child/ 
children and participating in some of the commemoration activities. 

Camps and Excursions - Camps and excursions are currently not able to take place.  In some 
cases we are seeking to reschedule but unfortunately have had to cancel some activities e.g. 
Year 6 camp.  The Office is currently working to contact and provide  refunds to parents who 
paid for the Year 6 CYC City Camp and the DE&T Somers Camp. Please email 
goss.anna.m@edumail.vic.gov.au if you are yet to provide your  details for refund.  

Attendance - A reminder that parents of students who are learning from home should      
continue use the Compass absence function to record if their child is not participating in the 
learning program for that day.  Teachers will monitor student work and follow up if students 
have not engaged in the learning tasks.  Thank you for your assistance. 
 
COVID - 19 Information - It is important that we continue to keep ourselves up to date    
using trusted and accurate sources of information.   

For example https://www.australia.gov.au/,  https://www.health.gov.au  and https://

www.education.vic.gov.au provide comprehensive and accurate information.   

Thank you once again for your assistance. Stay safe. 

Kind regards, Martin Page. 

mailto:goss.anna.m@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.australia.gov.au/
https://www.health.gov.au
https://www.education.vic.gov.au
https://www.education.vic.gov.au


 

 
SEC NEWS MOTHER’S DAY ONLINE STALL 



STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING  MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $18 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running during Easter 

 School Holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
w.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc  

DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST 

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                           

PH: 9783 4511 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/  

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private event                          

 5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

ADVERTISING NOW AVAILABLE  

Please email the school email 

mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

  

ADVERTISING NOW AVAILABLE  

Please email the school email 

mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/
http://www.southbeachproject.com.au
https://airopens.com.au/
https://www.framingstudio553.com.au/

